
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Year 2 MWIS Visit to Titanic Sea City Museum  

 

Next half term our topic will be about the Titanic. We will be investigating why this was such a significant 
event and why so many people lost their lives. We will be exploring how changes have been made to cruise 
ships to make them safer.  
We plan to take the children to the Titanic Sea City Museum in Southampton on 24th April 2025. The trip 
includes a workshop and falls straight after the half term so it is hoped that the children will be able to 
build upon their knowledge developed over the course of the unit.   
  
On the day we aim to leave school at approximately 9:15am and return by the end of the school day. The 
children will need a packed lunch and a water bottle, school uniform, a coat and appropriate footwear for 
walking. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please inform the school office.  
Please make payment and give permission on the Parentmail payment system by Wednesday 13th March 
2024.  
  
The cost of this trip is £19.60 per child and covers the entrance fee, workshop and travel by coach. Please 
note that if payments are not received, we will be unable to run this trip. However, if you are in financial 
difficulty, please contact the school and we may be able to help. 
 
We are also looking for parent helpers for this school trip. If you would like to help, please contact either 
the office or your child’s class teacher.  
  
Many thanks for your continued support.   
  
Yours Sincerely,  
The Year 2 Team  

 


